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KHS Tiger Band Boosters 

Monthly Meeting Minutes 

October 8, 2014 
 
 
The October 8, 2014 meeting of the KHS Tiger Band Boosters was called to order by President Bill 
McDermott  
at 7:09 p.m. 
 
Welcome 
 
The minutes of the September 2014 meeting were distributed. 
Motion to accept the minutes made by: Robyn Murray  
Seconded by: Stacie Kremper 
All in favor, none opposed, abstained. 
Minutes accepted. 
 
Correspondence: A thank you note which was sent by Dan McGahan was read to everyone at the 
meeting. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Alertify: There are still people who are not getting alertifys – please contact Jackie Lawson and check 
e-mail that is on file. 
 
Uniforms: Things going well. New is the “costume” that some of the kids are wearing instead of 
uniforms. 
 
Color Guard: Out of 19 color guard there will be 18 returning as there is only 1 senior in the group. 
 
Ways and Means: Robyn said that 265 mums were sold and general fund made $636.00.  
 
Next function is Bowling for the Band. See Paula. $12.00 per ticket and $5.00 will go into each 
student account. Bake sale will be there.  
 
Cooks Tavern soups is going on and is an individual student account fundraiser.  
 
Saturday, November 15 is a can shake blitz. Please sign up. The can shake is for the general fund.  
 
Will be working on doing a band calendar. Robyn has a few Booster stickers left at $1.00 each.  
Hannaford Book Fair $1,040.00. Thank you to Marty Naegele.  
 
Yankee Candle order went in and should be delivered to the school. 
 
Merchandising: Melissa just picked up 10 cases and will be getting them all ready for distribution and 
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sale. 
 
Equipment: Matt reports that all is going well. If anyone would like to volunteer please see Matt. Mr. 
G. gave a big thank you regarding the shelving – it’s great and really protecting the instruments.  
 
Yearbook: Denise said that there are about 73 sold so far. Randy is doing the cover. If you have any 
pictures that you have taken and would like to share them please get them to Denise. Deadline for 
ordering Yearbook is January. 
 
Chaperones: Patti/Leslea – thank you to everyone for chaperoning. We might not be doing the Friday 
night 17th football game. Looking for a few more volunteer chaperones for Fall Fanfare. Stacie said 
that Don and Denise will be there to help as well. 
 
Web Page: Web page has been updating on Tuesdays. Thinks all is updated but any questions please 
also check Facebook Band Booster Page. 
 
Publicity: Tara requesting to please send pictures, personal comments/stories. Working hard to get 
info out for Fall Fanfare. On the 17th at 8 a.m. WKNY and at 9:45 a.m. with Warren Lawrence, Stacie 
speaking. Working very hard to get our name out there. We have a banner on the railroad trestle. If 
anyone sees any publications please let Tara know or post on FB for all to see. Greg Gerard asked 
about channel 23 and Stacie said that she has already sent something in. 
 
NYSSMA: Nothing to report. 
 
Fall Fanfare: Can use some more 50/50 volunteers. Stacie has posters, please get some and hang if 
you can. $4,475.00 raised already in ads, starting in the black. There will be a meeting next 
Wednesday at 7 p.m. in the choir room “home stretch” meeting. Volunteers cannot park in the 
parking lot at Dietz. Can park in County parking lot. Please do not park at Bailey either as thee will be 
buses and tractor trailers as well as a caterer for Liverpool. We will have golf carts for emergencies 
and people who need to be “driven” around. Presale tickets are $6.00 and Stacie and Mr. Garner have 
them. They will be $8.00 at the gate, Checks made out to KHS Tiger Band Boosters. Matt asked for 
people to show up wth leaf blowers at 7 a.m. at the stadium. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Was distributed. 
Motion made to accept the treasurer’s report made by: Mellisa. 
Seconded by: Seda. 
All in favor, none opposed, abstained. Treasure’s report accepted. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Robyn said that the signs are in. Big thank you to Matt VanAken who has taken over the equipment 
job. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
No new business. 
 
 
GARNER’S CORNER 
Mr. Giebelhaus speaking – thanking everyone for all of their help. Band competition show coming 
along, there have been some changes. Reminded everyone that we were going to have a very long 
weekend. Children stating that they are not eating – please make sure that the children are eating and 
drinking and have plenty of water to drink. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. made by: Seda  
Seconded by: Catherine 
 
Respectfully submitted, 



Leslea Mendrysa 
 
The next meeting is November 12, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.  


